
The Green 

23 June 2025: Please find attached copy of a letter dated 5 October 2009 in respect 
of the Green. The Council as the Green Trustees appear to have been 
procrastinating about access across the Green along with parking issues. Under the 
Freedom of Information Act can you confirm that this legal letter detailing the land 
status and the whole of the Green and rights of the Green is held by the 
Council/Green Trustees as this would give a definitive answer to all issues? If not 
where is this letter? 

Parish Council Response: 

17 July 2025: There is no digital record of the letter to which you refer. Given that it 
dates back 16 years, this is hardly surprising. There may be a hard copy of the 
document stored locally or archived centrally, but the Council has no intention of 
wasting time and money trawling through innumerable records to find it.  

May we suggest that if you hold a copy of this letter, you share it with the Council. 

 


